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TO: External and Internal Customers
FROM: Michelle Blake, Business Development Manager, LabPLUS
DATE: 03 December 2018

SUBJECT: Testing Returned to LabPLUS

Dear Customer(s),

On behalf of the Department of Specialist Chemical Pathology at Labplus, we would like to inform you that
as of Monday 03 December 2018, the tests listed below have returned to LabPLUS and will no longer be sent

away for analysis.

Metanephrines (plasma)

Benzodiazepines (serum)

Androstenedione

17-hydroxyprogesterone

LabPLUS would like to thank you for your understanding during the current disruption in service.

If you require further information, please don’t hesitate to contact:

Tejal Patel
Technical Specialist - Chromatography | Specialist Chemical Pathology, LabPlus, ADHB

Email: tejalp@adhb.govt.nz
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